May 7, 2004
Dr. Chang Ly-Yun
Chairman
Taiwan Health Reform Foundation
4/F, 235-7 Chunghsiao E. Road, Sec. 3
Taipei, TAIWAN
Fax: 886-2-2741-5013

Dear Dr. Chang:

The Asia Foundation is supporting the Taiwan Health Reform Foundation’s
(THRF) efforts to investigate and advocate for patients’ rights and improved
healthcare in Taiwan because of THREF’s nonpartisan, focused practical
objectives, and its positive strategy to include all stakeholders. When the Pfizer
Foundation first asked The Asia Foundation to identify and support organizations
that effectively promote patients’ rights in Asia. For Taiwan, The Asia
Foundation chose to assist the fledgling THRF because of these qualities.

Over the last two years, the THRF has demonstrated that its programs have
produced results leading to better healthcare and improved promotion of patients’
rights in Taiwan. Most notable has been THRF’s success in promoting better
drug bag labeling. THRF’s networking and cooperation with other groups in
society, including medical professionals, to promote issues of mutual concern has
been a key factor in its success.

A strong civil society requires organizations like the Taiwan health Reform
Foundation that can effectively represent constituent interests, while acting
inclusively and cooperatively. The Asia Foundation hopes THRF will continue to
play that role with as much impact as it has thus far.

Sincerely,

Allen C. Choate
Director of Program Development
The Asia Foundation
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